
   

  

   
                    
                

              
             

      

     

                 
                

                    
       

 
 

   
                        

                        
  

 
                 
                         

     

   
                  
            

      

          

Patrick Henry High School 
12449 West Patrick Henry Road 

Ashland, VA 23005 
Phone: (804) 365-8000 

Fax: (804) 365-8001 
phhs.hcps.us 

A Patriot’s Look Ahead 
May 29, 2022 

● Important Attendance Waiver Information 
As we move closer to the end of the school year, we wanted to remind our families that if your child has 

exceeded more than 10 absences in one class block, no matter if they are excused or unexcused, you 
must submit an attendance waiver. Parents/guardians can submit their request by completing the Google form 
below or filling out the PHHS Parent Attendance Waiver Request 2021-22 document that is attached to the 
communication and returning to the front office. 

PHHS Parent Attendance Waiver Request 2021-22 

The attendance team will review all waiver requests prior to the end of the school year and communicate 
the team’s decision to families. Additional attendance plans may be determined for students who have not 
recovered the required seat time prior to the end of the 2021-22 school year. Should you have any questions, do 
not hesitate to reach out to Mr. Martinez, cmartinez@hcps.us. 

Thank you, 
PHHS Administration 

● Mr. PH Competition Returns! 
Mr PH. A Patrick Henry tradition returns after a 5 year break. Students will compete for the title of Mr PH on June 
2 at 7pm in the auditorium. Tickets are $7 and can be purchased online, at lunch, or at the door. Come out and 
support your organization. 

● Senior Trip 
Attention Seniors: The Senior Trip to Kings Dominion will be on Monday, June 6th. Permission forms are 
available in the front office or in room 408 and will be due to Mrs. Cobb in room 408 by Friday, May 20th. If you 
have any questions please email ecobb@hcps.us 

● New! Sports Physicals at PH 
We will provide sports physicals for student athlete's sports seasons next year on June 9th. Students will gather in 
the old Gym. Cost is twenty dollars. Reach out to Mr. Garrett at cgarrett@hcps.us 

● Senior Portrait Information - Class of 2023 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1O6p5ASLY0JV-KucgiOigyC3eBhCb3cU0/view?usp=sharing 

● Be sure to follow Patrick Henry on our social media accounts! Facebook Instagram Twitter 

http://phhs.hcps.us/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RXPLfz7JcTBLla1XRzX7sxAjeyJS26aGplQipzx-UGg/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/VqDF8PArd1yuAyTu5
mailto:cmartinez@hcps.us
mailto:cgarrett@hcps.us
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1O6p5ASLY0JV-KucgiOigyC3eBhCb3cU0/view?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/patriotsphhs/
https://www.instagram.com/patriotsphhs/
https://www.twitter.com/patriotsphhs/
mailto:ecobb@hcps.us


 

   

                   
          

       

  
               
           

                
                  

                 
              
   

                
       

   
                  

   

           
              

           
             

          

 

Counseling Corner 

● Hanover Youth Service Council 

All students who may be interested in applying for the Hanover Youth Service Council can click the link below. It 
contains information on the organization as well as the application itself. 

HYSC Application - Due May Mon May 23 

● Posse Foundation Scholarship 

Attention Juniors! Patrick Henry High School will once again be participating in the Posse Foundation Scholarship 
program. The Foundation’s partner universities and colleges award Posse Scholars four-year, full-tuition, 
leadership, merit scholarships and meet full need beyond that. Posse has launched this initiative with the College 
of William & Mary and The University of Virginia to create cohorts of students from across the Commonwealth of 
Virginia. PHHS has the opportunity to nominate up to 10 rising senior students to be considered for this 
scholarship opportunity. In order for students to be considered, you must complete the Posse Foundation 
Scholarship Interest Form at 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUuyTPrS7njIrDPNUdKEKEvHX8dS1o-L-zkFFPI2Ah6CC1Sg/viewfo 
rm by 11:59 p.m. on Friday, June 3, 2022. For more information about The Posse Foundation visit 
www.possefoundation.org and check out their video presentation at https://vimeo.com/371152217 . 

● Summer School Information Announced! 
Summer School information has just been posted on the county website. You can find it at this link 
http://hcps.us/parents_students/summer_school . Registration opens April 25th. 

● Hanover Virtual Career Center: https://bit.ly/HCPSVirtualCareerCenter - includes links for students to register for 
our virtual Career Cafes and College/Military Visits along with several other career and postsecondary planning 
resources. 

Hanover Career Counseling YouTube page: http://bit.ly/HanoverCareerYouTube - has videos for students and 
families to access including our virtual Career Cafe events, College/Military visits, College Bootcamp resources, 
instructional videos on FAFSA, Scholarships, ordering transcripts with Parchment and more! 

Stay Connected! Bookmark these links and follow HCPS Career Counseling on Instagram, Twitter, or 
Facebook for updates throughout the school year! 

a. Career Quick Links: https://bit.ly/CareerCounselingQuickLinksHCPS 
b. Follow Career Counseling on Twitter: @HCPSCareers 
c. Follow Career Counseling on Instagram and Facebook: @hanovercareercounseling 

● Attention Seniors: Be sure to check out the Class of 2022 Senior Handbook at 
https://bit.ly/HCPSSeniorHandbook2022 . This document includes valuable information that will help you 
successfully navigate your senior year. Some of the items include important senior events, career counseling 
resources, postsecondary planning information and much more. Please take time to read it and contact your 
School Counselor or Career Counselor with any questions. We look forward to working with you this school 
year and helping you reach your postsecondary goals! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1s43ouO0JVYX7jnhstehXbLDhrPHL1j5C/view?usp=sharing
https://vimeo.com/371152217
http://hcps.us/parents_students/summer_school
https://bit.ly/HCPSSeniorHandbook2022
https://bit.ly/CareerCounselingQuickLinksHCPS
http://bit.ly/HanoverCareerYouTube
https://bit.ly/HCPSVirtualCareerCenter
www.possefoundation.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUuyTPrS7njIrDPNUdKEKEvHX8dS1o-L-zkFFPI2Ah6CC1Sg/viewfo


  

    

Save the Dates 
Upcoming Athletic Events listed here 

https://www.capitaldistrictva.org/public/genie/360/school/711/

